


Any student interested in 

broadcasting or helping with 

video in the Performing Arts 

Center, please attend a short 

meeting in the library after 

school.



National French Week is November 1-7! 

French Club will be celebrating with a 

cheese tasting right after school on 

Wednesday, November 8th in room 214! 

There will be fresh baguettes and cheese, 

as well as other cultural snacks! Please 

join them for a fun time of culture and 

celebration! Please contact Madame 

White in Rm. 214 for any questions! 



Time change Sunday.  

Don’t forget to set 

your clocks back 1 

hour!


